
From: Angelina M. Lasko <angelinal@humboldt.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 11:41 AM
To: Damico, Tracy
Subject: Re: public comment

Great, Thank you so much. I will try to call in, but here is my comment in case we have an issue.

"In December 2021 the DCC's Cannabis Advisory Committee published the 2021 Annual Report. In this report under the
section, Cannabis Tax Rate, it states that, "CDTFA recently announced that the cultivation tax will be increased by 4
percent to account for inflation, effective January 1, 2022. This tax increase comes at a time when taxable legal sales
during quarter 3 in California fell by approximately 12.4 percent compared to quarter 2 of this year. According to
MJBizDaily, California is not alone as many other Western states have experienced a similar decrease in sales.5 In
response, some local jurisdictions, including the City of Oakland and the County of Mendocino, recently passed
resolutions requesting the state immediately eliminate the cultivation tax." I would like to know why Humboldt County
BOS has not passed any resolution requesting the state to immediately eliminate the cultivation tax considering
Humboldt County hold a large amount of licensed cultivators and equity grant applicants, and help speak and stand for
the cultivators that pay taxes in their community.

Thank you!

Angelina Lasko
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